

United States
Department of
Agriculture

FEB - 4 2010

Food and Nutrition Service

Mr. Randy S. Jaegle Chief Operating Officer

3101 Park Center Drive Cambridge Asset Advisors, LLC 560 Herndon Parkway, Suite 210

Alexandria, VA 22302-1500 Herndon, VA 20170

Dear Mr. Jaegle:

It is with deep gratitude that I write to thank you, Carmen Davis, and Marcelino Tibung for your extraordinary support over the last three weeks. As a result of the recent water pipe break in the Park Center Office Building, almost 100 Food and Nutrition Service (FNS) employees were displaced from their work stations and offices. The immediate response from your company and the superb support we received from Carmen and Marcelino made a tremendous difference in our ability to minimize workflow disruptions and quickly return our displaced employees to their normal work environment.

I truly appreciate the partnered approach that Carmen demonstrated with GSA and our FNS staff; together the three groups made an invincible team focusing everyone's energy in a common direction.

your people were ! huly letter many thanks many many

As we move forward, I look to your continued support and cooperation!

Sincerely,

Julie Paradis Administrator